
 
 
 
 
 
June 24, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 677 
Re: Gate Reservation Change and New Lane Announcement 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
 
This announcement is to advise you of new lanes requiring Gate Reservations, as well as 
procedure changes in existing lanes.  
 
The Union Pacific has recently announced the next lanes to be covered in the continued 
expansion of their Gate Reservation System. Beginning on July 5th, 2005, the following Pacer 
Stacktrain lanes will be added to system: 
 
 Salt Lake City to: 

• Long Beach - ICTF 
• Oakland 
• Portland - (Albina) 
• Seattle 

 
These lanes to the West Coast are in addition to those lanes already in effect (**) from the Salt 
Lake City ramp. All Domestic and International shipments will require a reservation in order to 
be allowed in the gate at the UPRR ramp. 
 
Effective Monday June 27th, customers requesting in-gate reservations for East Los Angeles, 
Salt Lake City and Stockton/Sacramento must now specify one of the following as the 
destination point: 
 

• Chicago Local (Global 1) 
• Chicago Interchange to CSX (All Northeast, Ohio Valley, & Eastern Canada 

destinations**) 
 
**For a complete detailed listing of all of the lanes in the program, please refer to Appendix A of 
the In-Gate Reservations FAQs, found on the Services tab of our website:  www.pacerstack.com 
 
This is a change from previous instructions.  Customers must now separate requests for 
Chicago Local (Global 1) traffic from requests for Chicago traffic bound for CSX Interchange 
destinations.   
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If you have any questions you may contact the Gate Reservations Team at: 

• Toll Free 1-800-715-5046 
• Or e-mail gaterez@pacerstack.com 

 
We appreciate your business, and we hope you enjoy the Independence Day Holiday! 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 
 
 
 


